
October 4, 2024 
 

Good afternoon Osler Community, 
Lost and Found 

Picking up students  
Lunch time 

PAC: Cybersecurity  
 

Here are just a few reminders: 
 
The Lost and Found is located in the main hallway close to the office and basketball court.  If you child 
has lost an item or clothing, lunch containers or water bottle this is where they will be placed.  If an item 
is smaller such as a necklace these items are located in the office.  Typically unclaimed items are 
bundled at the end of every two month, cleaned and donated.  Parents are welcome to come the Lost and 
Found to look for items. 
 
If parents are picking up their child for an occasion or appointment before the end of the day, please 
email the teacher and the office (osler@vsb.bc.ca).  This way we are able to ensure the child is waiting for 
you in the office at the designated time.  We will also ask you sign your child out with the date and time.  
This is to ensure health and safety procedures are followed.  We also recommend that the child knows 
and understand that they will be leaving the school early that day so they are not surprised. 
 
We are working hard to ensure that lunch time is as calm as possible.  With this in mind we remind 
families to ensure students have a water bottle, and utensils.  Please ensure that items are labelled to 
ensure return to their owner. 
 

 
 

Grade 6 and 7 students will be involved in PAC sponsored workshops in October. Grade 6 and 7 parents 
are encouraged to join a Zoom webinar.  If other parents are interested as well, please join us!  Thank you 
PAC! 

 
 

Enjoy your weekend, 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 
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